
Dear AVVA Membership:


Happy Spring to all.   It’s hard to believe it’s mid-April already.  With the year 
progressing so quickly, I wanted to remind you that Member of the Year and 
Fellowship Award nominations are due no later than May 31.  


I know that everyone knows at least one AVVA member who is entitled to attain 
one of these honors.  The awards will be presented to the the members selected 
at the AVVA luncheon at the 2022 Leadership Conference which will be held in 
Greenville, SC in mid-August of this year.  The recipient does not need to be 
present.  


The criteria for each of these awards can be found on the avva.com website.  
Just scroll down to National Awards.  


Let’s make this a competitive year!  


If you have any questions regarding either of these awards, please do not 
hesitate to let me know.  I’m happy to help in any way I can. 


Blessings,

Mary Anne Newman

National Awards Chair

newmanmaryanne@yahoo.com

904-591-4544
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